
 

Holy Trinity CE Primary School, Sedding Street, London SW1X 9DE 

Email us: info@ht.rbkc.sch.uk   phone us: 020 7881 9860  

Headteacher: Mrs. D. Lloyd Wright 

Visit our website here 

Weekly Newsletter - Friday 10th November 2017  

Welcome back to our second newsletter...  

Thank you… 

Thanks to all of you who returned the parent volunteer survey. We are now in the process of 
looking at the information and hope to start contacting you soon.  

and well done   
To the three winners drawn from all those who participated in the survey. Three children won 

book tokens:  

          1st prize: Salma, Year 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            2nd prize: Everton, Y2              3rd prize: Bitania, Y1 

 

PLEASE NOTE: ANTIBULLYING WEEK: DATE CHANGE: CLASS ASSEMBLIES START NOV 20th  

Thought for the week ahead: 
“Kind words are short and easy to speak, but their echoes are truly endless”  
– Mother Theresa 
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http://www.ht.rbkc.sch.uk/


PLEASE NOTE: ANTIBULLYING WEEK: DATE CHANGE: CLASS ASSEMBLIES START NOV 20th  

Please see the dates section at the bottom of this newsletter.  

More book related good news… 

Well done and thank you to everyone who helped 

us raise £567 for our school books. During the book 

fair, we sold enough books to be placed in the 

highest commission for the first time – we have 

been allowed to keep 60% of what we sold. 

Considering we are a small split site school this 

really is amazing.  

Who knew? Corporate Logo Designed by Holy Trinity Pupil! 
                                     Fit For Sport logo designed by Mia McIntyre, Y3 

 
Fit For Sport (F4S btw), our after school 
play service, ran a competition to find a 
new logo for their brand. Mia’s design 
won! Now her logo appears on posters, 
websites and uniforms across the entire 
country! Well done Mia!! 

To find out more about Fit For Sport, contact: 07801 888086 

 

and even more amazing news… 

Welcome to Roman King Phillips-Fairclough! 
Mrs Phillips gave birth to her baby boy on Sunday, 
November 5th. Roman weighed 7lb 1oz. Mother and 
baby are doing well, and we can’t wait to welcome him 
to the Holy Trinity family. We send our love (and luck) 
to the whole family: Lisa, Earl, Chineka and Miami. 
WELL DONE!!! 

 

What’s happening on November 24th? 



Dates for your diary:  

Please note: anti bullying week has moved: class assembly dates below 

Date Event / venue 

Tuesday November 14th School Photos – smart uniform please! 

November 20th  Anti – Bullying Week. Assemblies: 
Monday 20th Nov at 9.15-Year 5 
Tuesday 21stNov at 9.15- Year 3 and Year 1 
Wednesday 22nd Nov – no assemblies 
Thursday, 23rdNov at 9.15- Year 2 and Year 6 
Friday 24thNov at 9.15- Year 4 
Friday 24thNov at 2.15- Nursery and Reception  

Friday November 24th Odd socks day / own clothes day. Please 
remember to donate £1 

Tuesday November 28th Dental session for children in KS1 

Friday December 1st Dental session for children in KS1 

 Christmas cards should arrive at school 

Wednesday December 6th - 
morning 

Year 3 children to Kensington Town Hall for 
RBKC festival rehearsal 

Wednesday December 13th- 
all day 

Year 3 children to Kensington Town Hall for 
RBKC festival performance – all day.  

Friday December 15th, 2pm School carol service in church, followed by a 
Christmas social event in Cadogan Gardens 

Wednesday December 20th School Christmas Lunch 

Friday December 22nd School finishes early for Christmas –               
1.55 (Cadogan), 2pm (Sedding) 

Tuesday January 9th  Children return to school.No school on Monday 
8th Jan- INSET day  

Safeguarding Statement: This school takes notice of and adheres to all the national and local policies and 

guidance in regard to Safeguarding Children and Young People. 

Lead Safeguarding Person: Mrs. D. Lloyd Wright; Safeguarding Deputy: Mrs. D. Verity                     

Safeguarding Governor: Janet Sykes 


